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Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
As we come to the end of another school year, it is lovely to reflect on all 
that has been achieved this year. The pandemic has continued to be a factor 
in school life and the disruption it has brought but I'm pleased that the  
latter part of the school year has felt more like business as usual with us  
being able to enjoy a fantastic Summer Fair, Sports Day and a parent  
afternoon to name a few. Next year we will be bringing back parental  
attendance at Congratulations assemblies, class assemblies and parent  
afternoons. 
 
I would like to thank the PTA for their enthusiasm and hard work 
in reforming and organising events such as the Summer Fair and 
movie nights. Many exciting events are already planned for next 
year and will be communicated to you in September. The money 
raised from these events provides us with much needed funds to 
provide the children with enrichment activities and additional  
resources that the school budget doesn't allow for.  
 
Today we say goodbye to our wonderful Year 2 children who will be 
moving onto junior school in September. They have achieved so 
much in the time they have been with us and have coped  
exceptionally well with the disruption they have had since starting 
school. We wish them every success for the future and hope that 
they continue to be the brilliant characters that they are.  
 
Mrs Shilton, Mrs Johnson, Miss Cooper, Mrs Bates and Mr Manley 
are all leaving us today. I would like to thank them for their hard 
work in the time they have been with us and I wish them every  
success for the future.  
 
          Continued ….. 

Be kind, be fair, be safe whilst learning together to be the best we can.   



 
 

I would like to say a massive well done to all 
the children who are in school. They have 
worked so hard this year and have achieved so 
much. They have enjoyed time with their friends and have thrown themselves 
into all areas of school life.  
 
We have an amazing staff team at Nathaniel Newton and I would 
like to thank each and everyone of them for their hard work, 
commitment and enthusiasm day in and day out to ensure the 
children achieve the best education that we possibly can. 
 
Finally, I would like to thank the families within our school 
community for your support throughout the year and for 
your positive comments to the staff team. Your support is 
very much appreciated by the whole staff team.  
 
On behalf of all of the staff, I would like to wish you all a wonderful Summer 
break. 
 
Mrs Forshew   
Headteacher  
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School Lunch Menu  
 
School lunch full menu is available on our website.  
 
           
Week 1 W/c Monday 5/9, 26/9, 17/10, 7/11,28/11,        
9/1/23, 30/1.           
                       
                Red               Green          Brown      Blue 

 
 
• Jacket Potato everyday choice of cheese and beans    
      or tuna.  
 
Week 2 W/c Monday 12/9, 3/10, 14/11, 5/12, 16/1,  
6/2/22, 27/2. 

 
Red               Green          Brown      Blue 

 
 
 
Week 3 W/c Monday 19/9, 10/10, 31/10, 21/11, 12/12,  
2/1/23, 23/1, 13/2, 6/3.  
 
Red               Green          Brown      Blue 

 
 

Mon 
  

Quorn  
Dippers 

Broccoli and 
Sweetcorn 
Bake.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Cheese  
soft bap 

Tue 
  

Pork  
Meatballs 

Cheese and 
Potato Pie 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Chicken  
soft bap 

Wed 
  

Roast  
Chicken 

Quorn Roast 
 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Tuna Mayo 
soft bap 

Thurs Pasta  
Bolognaise 

Veggie  
Sausage 
Pattie 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Ham 
Sandwich 

Fri Salmon 
Fishcake 

Cheese and 
Tomato 
Pizza 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Cheese  
soft Bap 

Mon 
  

Tuna Pasta 
Bake 

Veggie Toad 
in the Hole.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Cheese  
soft bap 

Tue 
  

Beef Grill in a 
Bun.  

Plant Power 
Burger in a 
Bun 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Chicken  
soft bap 

Wed 
  

Roast Pork in 
gravy 

Quorn  
Roast  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Tuna Mayo  
soft bap 

Thur 
  

Chicken Pie  Cheese and 
Onion Pasty 

Jacket Potato 
* 

Ham  
soft bap  

 Fri Breaded fish 
fillet 

Breaded 
Vegetable 
Frittata  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Cheese  
soft bap 

Mon 
  

Cheese and 
Tomato pizza 

Veg Korma.  Jacket Potato 
* 

Cheese  
soft bap 

Tue 
  

Pork  
Sausages 

Cheese Style 
Plant Based 
Meat Balls.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Chicken soft 
Bap 

Wed 
  

Roast Beef  Quorn Roast Jacket Potato 
* 

Tuna mayo 
soft bap 

Thur 
  

Chicken  
Fajita Wrap  

Mac ‘n’ 
Cheese.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Ham  
soft bap 

 Fri Breaded fish 
fillet  

Breaded  
Vegetable 
Fingers.  

Jacket Potato 
* 

Egg Mayo  
soft bap.  

The designated Safeguarding leaders in this school are Mrs Forshew, Mrs Taroni and Miss 
Telford. If you have any safeguarding concerns please contact them via the school office.  

The Family Information Service  
helpline is available over the  
Summer from 9am to 5pm  
Monday to Friday 
fis@warwickshire.gov.uk  
01926 742274.  
  
 

We are pleased to let you 
know that we will have a 
new school crossing  
patrol outside our school 
from Thursday 8th  
September.  

mailto:fis@warwickshire.gov.uk


Term dates for the next school year 2022 - 2023  
 
Monday 5th September - Designated staff training day - school closed to children.  
Tuesday 6th September - Staff training day - school closed to children.   
Wednesday 7th September - Children return to school.  
 
Friday 21st October  - We break up for half term.  
Monday 31st October  - Staff training day - school closed to children.  
Tuesday 2nd November  - Children return to school.  
 
Friday 16th December  - We break up for Christmas holiday.  
Tuesday 3rd January   - Designated staff training day - school closed to children.  
Wednesday 4th January - Children return to school.  
 
Friday 17th February  - We break up for half term.  
Monday 27th February  - Children return to school.  
 
Friday 31st March  - We break up for Easter holiday.  
Monday 17th April  - Children return to school.  
 
Monday 1st May  - May Day Bank holiday - school closed.  
Monday 26th May  - We break up for half term.  
Monday 5th June   - Staff training day - school closed to children.  
Tuesday 6th June  - Children return to school.  
 
Tuesday 25th July  - We break up for Summer holiday.  
 
 
We will send a list of diary dates to parents in September with all the things happening  
in school in the next school year.   
  

We hope you all have  
a lovely holiday. 

Children return to school on 
 Wednesday 7th September 2022.  


